COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS
CITY OF ATTICA

8 -11-2022

The Common Coungcil for the City of Attica met in a public meeting on August 11th, 2022,
at 6:00 P.M. for a special meeting regarding zoning.

Those present at the meeting were: Council Members; Mr. Larry Grant, Kaylie Carnahan,
and Mrs. Patricia Hargan. Also, present were Mayor Duane Roderick, and Clerk-
Treasurer Joanne Broadwater.

« Change of zoning request for property located at 700, 702, and 704 S. Perry St.
by owner Ann Harrison the request to change from B1 to R1. Hargan made a
motion to approve the change in zoning from B1 to R1, Carnahan seconded,
all were in favor, motion passed.

¢ Roderick presented Resolution 2022-0811 authorizing emergency pay during
declared city emergencies. Grant made a motion to approve 2022-0811, Hargan
seconded, all were in favor, motion passed.

Roderick stated he had no further business and requested a motion to adjourn. Hargan
made t tion to adjourn, Grant seconded, motion passed, meeting adjourned.

[
Duane Roderick, Mayor

ATTEST:

Joanne Broadwater, Clerk-Treasurer



